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Dear Legislators, 

 

I hope you will support HB 3464 to facilitate the role of beavers in 

preserving/restoring habitat in Oregon.  While I recognize that in some situations, 

beaver activity can be destructive of productive use of private land, there are many 

situations in which beavers can enhance wetlands, create salmon habitat, help to 

sequester carbon, and limit fire activity.  HB 3464 would allow the state to make 

appropriate use of our state animal for services which they provide more 

economically and effectively than we humans can.  Please support HB 3464. 

 

Sue Wolling 

108 High Street 

Eugene OR  97401 


